
Contact Information 
Site Supervisor:  Vincent Mendes 
Email: civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
Phone: 1300 883 699 

Wallaville Goondoon Road, Bungadoo 
Culvert Replacement 
Issue 1 – June 2024 

Bundaberg Regional Council will be replacing the 
culvert on Wallaville Goondoon Road, Bungadoo as 
highlighted in yellow on the map to the right.  

Work is planned to commence early July 2024 and will 
be undertaken weekdays as daytime works. Weather 
permitting, work will be completed early November 
2024.  

During construction, the section of Wallville Goondoon 
Road between Snake Creek Road and Bundaberg Gin 
Gin road will be closed to traffic. Detours and traffic 
management measures will be in place with 
appropriate signage to guide road users.  

The Site Supervisor will liaise with directly affected 
residents to facilitate property access during 
construction. 

The Site Supervisor will also discuss where to place 
your wheelie bin prior to the day of collection where 
construction works conflict with your refuse collection. 

Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience construction work causes and thanks 
residents and road users in advance for their patience 
and co-operation. 

If you have concerns in relation to the works, please 
contact Civil Works Engineer, Tony Wright on  
1300 883 699 or email the Civil Works team at: 
civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 

Please direct any site enquiries to the Site Supervisor 
as per the contact information. 
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